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Taneeka Hansen

From: Beth Leban <coleevan9@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 3:41 PM
To: Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Louise Stutes; Rep. David 

Talerico; Rep. Geran Tarr; Rep. Adam Wool
Cc: Rep. Sam Kito
Subject: HB 345 (House companion to SB 156) - 12 months supply of birth control:

Categories: Taneeka

Dear Representatives, 

SB156 makes complete sense. It is practical and a pragmatic way to ensure women receive the kind of health 
care that they choose.  I support this legislation and hope that you do too. 

Elizabeth Leban 

Juneau, AK 

 


